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To the Member Federations of European Gymnastics 
 

Invitation to the Training Camp for Group Rhythmic Gymnasts and Coaches 
October 13th to 19th, 2025 in Baku (AZE) 
 

 
Dear gymnastics friends, 
 
The European Gymnastics Technical Committee for Rhythmic Gymnastics is pleased to invite 
interested gymnasts and coaches from European Gymnastics Member Federations to their Rhythmic 
Gymnastics – Groups (RGG) Training Camp.  
 
PARTICIPANTS 
The participation is limited to 5 gymnasts and 3 coaches per Federation.  
 
AGE OF THE GYMNASTS 
Gymnasts aged 10 and older can participate in this camp (born in 2015 and older).  
 
DATES 

13/10/2025 Arrival day 

14/10/2025 – 
18/10/2025 

Training Camp days 

19/10/2025 Departure day 

 
VENUE 
The camp will be held at the MGA - Milli Gimnastika Arenasi (National Gymnastics Arena) 

Address: 178 Heydar Aliyev Avenue, AZ1029 Baku, Azerbaijan  

Tel: +99412 566 96 99 

Email: info@mga.az 
 
LANGUAGE 
The camp will be held mainly in English. 
 
EXPERT COACHES AND LECTURERS (TO BE CONFIRMED) 
Yevgeniya VILYAYEVA (AZE) – Member of the Technical Committee RG of European Gymnastics – 
responsible for the camp 
Linoy ASHRAM (ISR) – RGG Coach 
Julieta CANTALUPPI – RGG Coach 
Anna BARANOVA (FRA) – RGG Coach 
Sara BAYON (FRA) – RGG Coach 
Kamil GULIYEV (AZE) – Ballet and dance teacher 
Raif REFETOV (AZE) – physiotherapist  
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REGISTRATIONS 
The registrations must be sent within the indicated deadlines to the following address: 
European Gymnastics – info@europeangymnastics.com  

→ Definitive registrations: until 12.08.2025 included 

→ Nominative registrations: until 12.09.2025 included 
 

If you wish to register, please contact your National Gymnastics Federation! 
 
ACCOMMODATION 
Participants will be accommodated at the Sport Plaza Hotel & Apartments 
Address: 115 Heydar Aliyev Avenue, Building 187 C, AZ1029 Baku, Azerbaijan 
Tel: +99412 565 05 55 
 
PARTICIPATION FEE PER PERSON 
with Accommodation and full board in 
Sport Plaza & apartments: 

 

- Single room 672 € 
- Double room with shared bathroom 522 € 
- Double room with separate bathroom 552 € 
- Triple room 442 € 
- Quadruple room 402 € 

 
Participation fee includes: 

− Accommodation at Sport Plaza 

− 3 meals per day (lunch at training venue, breakfast and dinner at the hotel) 

− Transfers from/to Baku Airport and between the accommodation and venue 

− Leisure Activities 
 
RESPONSIBILITY OF THE COACHES 
The responsibility for the welfare and security of the gymnasts must be assumed by the coach 
accompanying the gymnasts. Neither European Gymnastics nor the organiser assume this 
responsibility.  
 
LOCAL ORGANISING COMMITTEE (LOC) 
For further information as well as for questions regarding accommodation and arrival/departure, 
please contact the LOC:  
Shafiga YOLCHUYEVA, email: shafiga.yolchuyeva@agf.az ; Tel: +99450 591 91 22  
 
TRAVEL INFORMATION 
Do not purchase travel tickets until European Gymnastics confirms your registration. 
Transfers from/to Baku Heydar Aliyev Airport (GYD) for all participants are included in the 
participation fee. We kindly ask you to send the travel details of your delegation to the LOC until 
12.09.2025. (shafiga.yolchuyeva@agf.az)  
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The TC-RG of European Gymnastics hopes to welcome participants from many different federations 
to establish friendships and reach higher horizons in the field of Rhythmic gymnastics.  
 
 
With kind regards, 
 EUROPEAN GYMNASTICS 
  
 
 

Dr Farid GAYIBOV Ms Eliso BEDOSHVILI 
President President TC – RG ad interim 

 
 
 
 
 
Lausanne, July 2025  



 

  

 

By submitting a registration, the participants of your national gymnastics federation agree to the processing of 
personal data contained for logistical purposes related to this European Gymnastics event and the publication 
of photos and/or videos for educational or communication purposes. For participants under the age of 18, it is 
the responsibility of your national gymnastics federation that the agreement is equally obtained from the 
parents. 

 
DEFINITIVE AND NOMINATIVE REGISTRATIONS 
By submitting a provisional and/or definitive and/or nominative registration, you accept that data 
you input will be transmitted to and saved by European Gymnastics. Submitted information for the 
application to an official European Gymnastics event will be transmitted through the European 
Gymnastics office to the official LOC. NF has access to its data at all times in order to amend it. 
 
DATA PROCESSING 
Data submitted to European Gymnastics and transferred to the LOC may be used for the following 
purposes: 
- Preparation of the organisation of this event 
- List of athletes and coaches designated by name 
- List of delegations and accompanying persons designated by name 
 
DUTY OF EUROPEAN GYMNASTICS  
European Gymnastics shall supply the most recent data to their LOC on time and on a regular basis. 
 
DUTY OF THE LOC 
The LOC undertake not to disseminate to its own clients the data submitted by European Gymnastics 
and NFs, to use the information exclusively for the event, to respect the retention/erasure period 
provided and to take any useful measure to safeguard the information in its possession. 
 
RETENTION OF INFORMATION IN ORDER TO PREPARE THE EVENT 
The LOC is entitled to retain for a 6-month period the information related to the entries and the 
organisation of the event. 
After this deadline, all information received shall be erased except for the accounting data such as 
invoicing. The legal deadline of the host country shall apply. 
 

PHOTOS AND/OR VIDEOS 
By submitting a provisional and/or definitive and/or nominative registration through the NF, all 
participants agree to be filmed, photographed, identified and otherwise recorded during the event. 
Photos and videos taken at the event shall be used solely for personal and non-commercial purposes 
unless prior written consent is obtained from European Gymnastics. 
 
CONTACT 
EUROPEAN GYMNASTICS 
Avenue de la Gare 12, 
1003 Lausanne, Switzerland 
Tel: +41 - 21 - 613.10.20 
E-Mail: info@europeangymnastics.com  
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